
 
 

Silver Streak to Begin Service from Cal Poly Pomona 

Beginning January 23, 2023, Foothill Transit's Silver Streak will stop at Cal Poly 
Pomona on weekdays between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. The new stop is expected to add 
about 20 minutes of travel time, depending on traffic and customer boardings. 

This new stop is a pilot program. Customer feedback will be one of the considerations 
when Foothill Transit makes the decision to continue the service after a trial period. 

Making local colleges and universities more accessible for students is an important part 
of the service Foothill Transit provides. Getting more students on transit also helps to 
reduce congestion for people who live and work around campuses. 

See the Full Route  
 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsgvpartnership.org%2FEmailTracker%2FLinkTracker.ashx%3FlinkAndRecipientCode%3Da1RrM8ReZkwdoRPQ5a6LkQPpjJNonSPCSOdSjBS5mAL7GXN8cA%252bw%252baC%252fhjNRGcFfSwvXlceVws9nDMsUdWjT4R71W1%252fI0CLGICQ5GLaBXs8%253d&data=05%7C01%7Cbscroggins%40mtsac.edu%7C76d983843a2c4dc2b9a508dae8fa00bc%7Ccc4d4bf20a9e4240aedea7d1d688f935%7C0%7C0%7C638078457707921180%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OJZBwdn7zdPMFZzWUEQ4nB6xlmVZDwdA7%2BN%2FPiGLzIU%3D&reserved=0

